
The Battle of the Badges 

On Saturday the 30th of March the Police Service
of Northern Ireland will host the New York Fire
Department in Belfast  for a boxing tournament at
the historic Ulster hall. 

For the first time we will see a combined police team
with members from the Garda and PSNI boxing club's
join forces for this international tournament. 

The FDNY will be bringing a travelling party of 14 to
Belfast and with a bill of 12 bouts it promises to be a
great nights entertainment.  Tickets are priced at £20.
Contact details can be found on the attached poster.
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